
  24th    SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME          SEPTEMBER 11,  2022 

             
       Celebrating in Christ   
Saturday September 10th  
4:00 PM  Mass St. Joseph                                                           
6:00 PM   Dick Brauer    Req by:      Darrel & Rachel DeMeuse                                                      
Sunday   September 11th   
8:00 AM  Roger & Josie Bochek Req by: Paul & Joanne Surfus                                                                                     
10:00AM Mass St. Joseph 
1:00 PM   Spanish Mass     
Thursday   September 15th  
8:00 AM  Rosary  
8:30 AM  Holy Orders                                                                             
Saturday  September 17th   
4:00 PM    Mass St Joseph                                                                           
6:00  PM   Walter & Verna Tanck Req by: Ed & Diane Leist  
Sunday     September 18th    
8:00 AM Daniel & Betty Brauer       Req by: Family 
10:00 AM     Mass St. Joseph  
1:00  PM      Spanish Mass                                                                                             
==================================================================== 

  Serving in Christ                                                                                   
September 17th  

Lector:   Darla Tong   
Eucharistic Minister: Deacon Ed  
Usher               Derek Denil & Doug Schopf                                                                      
Sacristan:  Cathy Gerdmann 

September 18th  
Lector:                Erika May  / Comm Choir                                                    
Eucharistic Minister: Deacon Ed 
Ushers:  Mark Behrendt, Paul Spude, & Dick Smith      
Sacristan:   Tom Ploor  
 
================================================================== 
       

   Summary of Contributions Received
        (Treasures)           
Envelopes                              $              2,180.21                                   
Visitors                                   $                 100.00  
Online                                     $                 912.00 
Mass Stipend                         $                   10.00 
Candles                                  $                   27.00 
Building & Maintenance       $                  300.00 
Missionary  Cooperation      $                 100.00 
 
                

Mass Intentions                                                                          
Would you like to have a Mass said for your loved one. There are 
Mass opening for October, November and December.  Stop in or 

give  me a call  at the office.  920-743-4842.  They are $10.00 a 
Mass 

Sunday Mass with Bishop Ricken  on channel 5 moves 
to 7:30 am  September 11th through the entire football                

season. 

We are in need of a Secretary Trustee.  We have 1                 
person interested and are looking for anyone else who 
is interested in being the secretary trustee.  Please call 

the office at 920-743-4842 and we can get you on the                
Ballot.  Thank you! 

I will be out of the office on Friday September 16th. 

Daily Scripture Readings   
Monday:        1 Cor 11:17-26,33 / Lk 7:1-10 
Tuesday:       1 Cor 12:12-14,27-31a / Lk 7:11-17 
Wednesday   Nm 21:4b-9/Phil 2:6-11 / Jn 3:13-17 
Thursday:      1 Cor 15:1-11 / Jn 19:25-27 or Lk 2:33-35 
Friday:           1 Cor 15:12-20 / Lk 8:1-3 
Saturday       1 Cor 15:35-37,42-49 / Lk 8:4-15                                
Sunday   Am 8:4-7 1 Tm2:1-8 / Lk 16:1-13 or 16:10-13 
 

                          Suffering In Christ 
If you know of anyone that is homebound and would like 
one of our Deacons to visit and bring communion please 
call the office at 920-743-4842.  
===================================================================                              

A perpetual candle burns in the sanctuary by the  tabernacle   
representing the real presence of Christ  in the Eucharist at all 
times. The tabernacle candle is available to parishioners who 
wish to donate. The candle cost of $30 a month in honor of a 
loved one. 

        The SEPTEMBER Tabernacle Candle     
    is lit in Loving Memory of  
        STEVE & GARY HAEN   
            Requested by: Their Family  

 
                    Mass Minutes                                                                                    

                    By Deacon Ed                                                      
What is the Collect? It is part of the introductory Rite at the 
beginning of Mass.  After the Penitential prayer (Lord have 
mercy…), and the Gloria, the celebrant says,                            
“Let _us_pray.”  The prayer that follows gathers the inten-
tions of the people and sets the course of the Mass. Today 
we prayed, through the celebrant, to God, “Who founded 
all the commands of your sacred law upon love of you and 
of our neighbor.”                                                                                    
All  of God’s laws, from the ten commandments to the laws 
of nature, including the law of gravity, are based on love. 
So we then turn to the Liturgy of the Word, God’s word, to 
tell us how to live in accord with his law.                                             
Next, God’s Word. 

                               “GRIEF SHARE                                                                                
Beginning September 1 –Thursday 6:00—8:00 pm  Grief 
Share is a safe place to find healing and  a new  sessions 
begin in September.  Each Thursday in September        
October and early November we offer this caring ministry 
for thirteen weeks. It is open to everyone. There is no 
charge. Invite a friend to come along.                                   
Hosted at St Peter’s for all members of the community. 

 THE 40 DAYS FOR LIFE WALK BEGINS                           
The Fall 40 days for life Campaign starts September 28 
thru November 6th, on the sidewalk near Planned 
Parenthood Clinic on Oneida St., Green Bay. Door County 
Catholic Parishes are set for Sunday afternoons Oct 9th, 
Oct 23rd, & Nov 6th from 12:00-2:00 to walk and pray. For 
carpooling call Diane 920-743-2260. 

Please keep Saints Peter & Paul in your Will! 
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Jesus has come into the world to show God’s love and to save sinners. 

      Blessing Box                                                                                          
 Located on the side of Church                                   

The blessing box could use new and gently use school 
clothes. Please contact a  volunteer if you have any  questions.  

Thank You for supporting our  parish Blessing Box.                                                                                                             
 Nancy Anderson 920-743-0216,                                     
 Cathy Gerdmann 920-823-2934,                                       
 Rae Ann Gosser 920-743-2781,                                           

 Karen J. Haen 920-495-3197,                                       
 Pat Ploor  920-559-0352          

               Bulletin sponsorships are essential to our parish’s                     
communication efforts.  We are so incredibly grateful for the generosity 
of all our bulletin sponsors.  Please take the bulletin home and use the      
services provided by our sponsors. Tell them “Thank You” when      
visiting their business or when you see them in Church.                                                               
  This week’s spotlight:                                                                                   
 HENKEL FLOORING SERVICE, LLC                                                                      
      Thank you  for supporting our parish  

Twenty-fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time                   
In today’s Gospel, Jesus tells us that the 
shepherd  rejoices when he finds one lost 
sheep.  The story tells us that nothing and no 
one is insignificant to God who is               

compassionate and loving to all.                                          
Is there a neighbor or friend of yours who is in temporary 
need because of a loss of a job or an illness?  Please 
leave a message for the Society of St. Vincent de 
Paul  ...we want to help!                                                                     
Your St Joseph Conference of the Society of St. Vincent 
de Paul is always ready to help, wherever and whenever 
we can.                                                                                               
Recently we received an urgent all from an elderly and 
disabled “friend in need” whose power was just                            
disconnected. He was in  a panic, using a wheel chair, 
alone and on oxygen,  he did not know who to turn to. We 
went into action immediately, paid the delinquent bill and 
reconnect fee and had his power restored within hours of 
his call for help.  Two Conference will continue to reach 
our to our friend to make sure he is doing okay.                        
“I am completely convinced that when one does a deed of 
charity one need not worry about where the money will 
come from; it will always come.” (Blessed Frederic                 
Ozanam, Founder of St. Vincent de Paul)                                                     
All those we help and all those who help us remain                   
always in our prayers.                                                                            
Remember our Friends of the Poor Walk on Saturday, 
September 17.  A 1.2 mile walk starting at St. Joseph’s.  
Registration 9-10 am, walk starts at 10. Walk with us or 
just come over and lend your support.   Father Bob,    
Deacon Ed and Deacon Mark will be walking—cheer 
them on as they walk to support the needs of the poor in 
our community.      Smoking Tom’s Team Barbecue will 
be on site with food.  Additional information available at 
the Parish Office or contact Denis McCarthy                                   
at 715-212-1190 

$crip now has $25 and $100 Kwik Trip cards! 

Edge and Life Teen Middle and High School Religious                         
Education and Youth Ministry            

Important information regarding registration: 

Please make sure you are on Sarah’s  email list. If you   haven’t received 
anything in the past several weeks, please email Sarah ASAP.                    
stgavin25@gmail.com . 

In your parent emails are dates for 2 parents meeting offers. We ask that 
you attend 1 of the 2. They will be short (less the 30 minutes) and we will 
also have all of your needed registration    information, start dates, and a 
calendar for the year at the  meetings.  

Public school middle school students grades 6-8 are to attend Edge for 
their Faith Formation and all high schoolers grades 9-11 are to attend Life 
Teen for their Faith Formation.  Attending every year is important.         
Attending one of the parent meeting will be very beneficial for you to learn 
all about what we are about! We are  excited to work with your son/
daughter! 

     What’s Happening in Children’s Ministry! 

Registration is in the mail! If you have not received your                          
registration, please contact Laura Hoffman at 920-743-2062 or             
lhoffman@stjosephsb.com  There are registration forms in the entry at all 
parishes. The Genesis program will start Wednesday, October 5, at 5:30 to 
6:45 located in the Faith Formation Center Building.  

We need you! Come join the fun! The Genesis Program is in need of subs 
I all grades! For more information contact Laura Hoffman at lhoff-
man@stjosephsb.com  

  Liturgy of the Word for Children! 

All Children ages 4 through 3rd grade are invited to participate in the    
Liturgy of the Word for Children at the 10:00 an Sunday Mass at St.      
Joseph Church.  

The Genesis facebook page has changed! You can find us on  Facebook 
under GENESIS/TriParish Elementary Religious   Education Program.   
Look for upcoming information for the   Genesis Program!   

         What’s Happening in Adult Formation! 

There is a wonderful Bible Study every Tuesday at 10:00 am at St Joseph 
Faith Formation Center. Come join Penny Biwer as she leads a reviving 
Bible study on the weekly readings that will stir your spirit! 

                   Reporting Sexual Abuse                                                      
If you know of an incident of sexual abuse of a person who is now  under 
the age of 18 by a priest, deacon, employee or volunteer, PLEASE              
IMMEDIATELY CALL THE CIVIL AUTHORITIES AND THEN THE                 
DIOCESE.                                                                                                                         
If the person was abused as a minor but is now an adult. Please contact                   
OFFICE of SAFE ENVIRONMENT                                                           
Diocese  of Green Bay   at 920-22-8174 or 1-877-270-8174 (toll free)   We 
always encourage you to report the incident to civil authorities.                      
        YOU MATTER TO US—THERE IS HOPE 

Annual   Finance meeting is September 28th at 6:30 in the office    
library , All are welcome     
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